
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

MEETING CANCELLATION
NOTICE 

 
  

TONIGHT’S PUBLIC HEARING OF THE  
MILWAUKIE PLANNING COMMISSION  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING   

WILL BE HELD ON 
 

June 29th, 2010 
6:30 PM 

IN CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
 

If you have any questions concerning tonight’s 
meeting cancellation or the next scheduled 

meeting please contact the Planning Department 
at (503) 786-7600. 

 
 


